

BOS Steering Group Meeting – 16/5/18

Apologies – Leni, Julia,
Present – Kate, Jenny, Gill U, Gill M, Stef, Izzy, Wendy,

Matters arising from the minutes – none.

Gill and Kate to have a discussion re transgender members.

Kate to pass on details of discussion with Miriam regarding presence of babies.
We also need to have a policy regarding children attending BOS events other than Wednesday evenings.

Also need a policy on non-members on Wednesday evenings and residential – general feeling that Wednesday evening is ok (with prior arrangement with Kate) but not for residential. Time away is dedicated to BOS.

(Action) Wendy to pull this information together.

Barn weekend - No plans yet for Saturday night. Huddle to arrange.

Arriving from 11.30; cake and chat until 12.15. Then 30-45 mins singing. Lunch 1.15.

After lunch hanging out. 4-6 Helen's workshop.

Sunday – singing in the morning then 11ish a walk.

People need to be aware to bring everything they need, so that Lesley doesn't need to provide anything extra.

Kate to announce/send email.

Kirsty Martin workshop is underway – Holmesfield Village Hall is booked. Leni has contacted Purple Cats to sort sharing travel costs. Deposits to be paid to Steph this term (£10 non-refundable), then full cost to be paid in September.

Gill U – Has a list of people to run future workshops. Action – Gill to email list.

Membership – 11 people on waiting list. Currently have 38 members. Gill M to email and ask if they are still interested. There is a session in the summer term for potential new members. 45 members is the max in total.

Try-out date: 20th and 27th June.

Start of term - curry for Steering Group for previous year's members.

AGM – 4th June (Positions of Treasurer, Website, Membership to possibly to come up).
The idea of no cash or cheques to be put forward.

Policy on length of Steering Group of positions. 3 years per role, 6 years max, to encourage other people to take part. To be discussed at the AGM.